Home learning week commencing 8th June 2020

Dear Parents/guardians, 

I hope you are all safe and well. This home learning pack is for the children who have not gone back to school. 
I have included links where worksheets are needed. I have made sure they are all from Twinkle so it is easier for you to access. 
If you haven’t already done so, sign up to Twinkle. During this time at home, Twinkle have offered free access to parents. There are lots of great resources/games on here!
Go to https://www.twinkl.co.uk/offer. Register as a new member and type in the code UKTWINKLHELPS 

Please make sure your children is continuing to learn their 2,5 and 10 times table. TT Rockstar is a great way for the children to practise. If your child is confident counting in their 2s, 5s and 10s and wants a challenge they can have a go using the TT Rockstars website/app to practise their 2, 5 and 10 times tables.
Go to https://play.ttrockstars.com/registration to request your child’s login and Mrs Sibson will get in touch. The school postcode is SK15 2HB.
Another resource for maths work is Numbots. It is free to join and helps with addition and subtraction.  
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ is great to play lots of games to help with your phonics work.

Thank you for all your continual support and hard work at home.
If you would like to share any photographs of what the children have been doing or if the children want to say hello please use this email address. I’d love to hear how everyone is!  Year1@st-peters.tameside.sch.uk

Mrs S Walker x    


Hello Year 1! 
How are you all? I hope you had a lovely half term and did lots of fun things with your family.  
I have put together some new work for you to do this week that you can look at with your families. In addition to the work on the time table please could you try and do some of the things below?

English  
Reading – Please make sure you are still reading as much as you can. Just try and read a little bit each day from some of your favourite books at home. This will help you continue to get better and better!  
You also have your handwriting book that you can use every day to practice your letters and size of letters. 
Phonics - This week could you revise the ‘ir’ sound and the e-e split diagram which are in phase 5? 

Maths 
This week for maths, keep practicing writing your timestables and number bonds to 20. 
  
I hope you enjoy these activities and have a lovely week. We can’t wait to see you all soon
Take care, we both miss you lots! 
Love from Mrs Walker and Mrs Green x 
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